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24th July 2018 

Dear Residents, 

 

We would just like to remind you that the social evening on the coming Wednesday 
26th July, will be a Christmas in July theme with a special menu choice.  

We start at 5pm and would like to see a display of red, green or white, or indeed all 
three! 

Last bookings will be taken up to 4pm on Tuesday 25th to enable catering 
requirements to be met.  

Any new residents who would like to attend please give me a call on Ext 1089 to 
arrange table hosting, if required. 

Looking forward to seeing you there. 

 

 
Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications (chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 

 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Christmas in July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


